
 

 

November 09, 2024 

 

To, 

The Manager - Listing Department 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex, 

Bandra (East), Mumbai - 400051 

 

Symbol: AARON 

 

Subject: Clarification Regarding Typographical Correction in Investor Presentation: 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

This is further to our letter dated October 28, 2024, pertaining to the Investor Presentation shared with 

the stock exchange. 

 

Upon our internal review of the submitted presentation, we identified a typographical correction needed 

on page 16, under the slide heading Capacity Expansion. The statement currently reads: 

 

“We are thrilled to announce that our recent expansion has successfully enhanced our production 

capabilities, resulting in an estimated additional revenue of ₹150 crores. By doubling our 

production capacity, we have positively impacted our operations and delivered a range of benefits 

to our valued customers.” 

 

The intended text is as follows: 

 

“We are thrilled to announce that our ongoing expansion is expected to enhance our production 

capabilities, resulting in an estimated additional revenue of ₹150 crores. By doubling our 

production capacity, we will positively impact our operations and deliver a range of benefits to 

our valued customers.” 

 

We wish to emphasize that this correction does not reflect any change or modification to the operational 

progress of our expansion project or any other information shared in the communication. The remainder 

of the Investor Presentation remains unchanged and accurate. 

 

This is for your information and records.  

 

Thanking You, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

For Aaron Industries Limited 

 

 

 

Nitinkumar Maniya 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer  
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